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Dear Brother and Sister Members: 

I hope everyone had an enjoyable summer and is doing well. 

This month’s Retiree’s meeting will be on Wednesday, September 24TH at 11:00 a.m. at 
the American Legion Post 144, 730 Willis Ave., Williston Park.  
 

The club had its Golf Outing and Fishing Trip over the summer.  A fun time was had by all. 
Thank you to those members who helped and participated. 
 

This year’s Local 28’s Labor Day Parade will be on Saturday, September 6th. For more 
information, call the New York office:  212-941-7700. 
 

Local 28 will have its Annual Family ay picnic on Saturday, September 13th at Krucker’s Grove 
in Pomona, NY.   Entrance tickets are available online at Local 28 Apparel Store, or call the 
Mineola or New York office for more information. 
 

Local 28’s Annual Honor Roll Night Dinner will be held at Leonard’s in Great Neck on Friday, 
November 14th, 2025.    Call the New York office for more information: 212-941-7700. 

Membership dues are now being accepted for 2026.  Please send in your payment with the 
enclosed dues form.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Fraternally,                                                                                                                  
Freddy Amato 

         famato17@optonline.net 
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